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24th April 2020 
 
INFORMATION TO ALL HOMES:  
 
NURSERY PARENTS ONLY: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of NURSERY pupils 
 
Following the next Government update which is due within the next two weeks regarding lock down, we 
may need to review our childcare provision. We are looking at planning ahead to get an idea of how many 
families have one key worker.  The next phase of our reopening to homes will be extending NURSERY 
provision to homes who have one keyworker if it is possible and safe to do this under current guidelines.   
 
In order to know if we can do this, we need to gain an understanding of the number of homes that require 
this provision.  
 
Please follow the link below to our online form which asks if you will require childcare provision for the 
week commencing 4th May for families with at least one key worker who is critical to the Coronavirus 
response for NURSERY aged pupils.  Thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKum04SPlTM4xMliJmE7Us
nBdUM0Q3SU9GV0FRVk9JRVJVRzVCS1FOV0pEWS4u 

 
       ALL HOMES:   We intend to update homes and families over the next few weeks about provision extending 
out more widely, but only if it is safe and appropriate to do this.  We are waiting for Government guidance on 
this.  However, it is predicted that the second phase to this will be extending out to the wider group of key 
workers that will begin to return to work.  At present this looks likely to be construction workers and possibly 
further commercial outlet workers.  When this is announced and made clear by the Government the school’s 
intention will be as follows: 
 

1.  We provide our childcare provision for pupils in Reception/1/2/3/4/5/6 to families that have two key 
workers in their home (as this may increase numbers with the extension of ‘new’ keyworkers returning 
to work.   A Microsoft form will be available for those families that then find themselves now in this 
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category and requiring provision from school.  This will be made available at some point week beginning 
May 11th,  once lockdown reviews have been announced.  

2. The provision will then be organised and available to those families from May 18th.  
 
This is obviously subject to change depending on Government announcements and guidance.   
 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
Oakmeadow Senior Leadership Team 


